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WRITTEN SUBMISSION TO THE DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE

Those who wish to speak will be allowed a maximum period of 5 minutes in accordance with the guidance found within the “Operational Procedures for Members of the Public Addressing the Development Control Committee”. If more than one objector wants to speak, objectors will be either encouraged to appoint one spokesperson or split the 5 minutes available.  The matters which are raised must only pertain to relevant planning considerations. 

Alternatively, if you would prefer that your representation is read out by a member of staff from Democratic Services, a written representation must be submitted to the Clerk of the Committee as soon as possible and not later than 5pm on the Monday before the Committee (which usually meets on a Wednesday). This form should be e-mailed to democracy@ceredigion.gov.uk 

If you have elected to make your own representation and are unable to join the meeting due to technical reasons, your submission will be read out on your behalf, if a copy has been provided.
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	Proposal:
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